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State of Florida 

DATE: Novem 
e Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Office of the General Counsel - Economic Regulation Section - 

Please place the attached letter and 2 charts dated October 22,2003, from Edwin L. Hughes 
in the docket file. 

Thank you. 

W j  b 

cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Brinkley) 

1:\030569\030569m5 rrj 



f 

L 

b 

CMP - 
CQM 
CTR 
ECR I 

wc ,J 

ORIGINAL 
Edwin L. Hughes 

447 Pauma-Valley Way 
Melbourne, FL 32940 
FaxlTel: 321 -254-1 926 

Email: elhughes@cfl.rr.com 
I 22 October, 2003 

Director, Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

I have made a simple analysis of the NU1 rate proposal. 

Two copies of the resulting charts are enclosed. 

I 

Docket 030569-GU 

I 

1 hope that the PSC will have something similar to share with us at the 30 October meeting. 

Yours truly, 
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